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Dear Donors, Sponsors, Supporters, Volunteers and Friends, 

With your kind and generous support, we have come a long 

way. We would like to thank you for everything you have 

done for our children and for all of your support that you have 

given to School for Life Chiang Mai. Your support and 

donations are helping us to sustain School for Life without 

which it would be impossible. 

We are sending our warm wishes on Christmas to you and 

your family… May you are blessed with happiness and health, 

today and forever!!! 

We wish you have a Merry Christmas & a very happy New 

Year 2020! 

Best regards, 

Ms Siriporn Hanfaifa 

School Director 

School for Life Chiang Mai 

Thailand 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 School for Life Chiang Mai 

 185/3, Moo 4, T. Pamieng, Doi Saket, Chiang Mai 50220, Thailand. 

School for Life is an internationally sponsored project in Northern Thailand that provides home and care for  

  children who live in difficult situations. These include not only who lost their relatives, whose      

  parents died of disease or are missing, but also children who escaped from situations of brutality  

  and abuse. We give them a new home, provide for their basic needs as well as offer psychosocial  

  and medical care. On top of that, we ensure the children to have proper basic education.  

School for Life was founded by Prof. em. Dr. Jürgen Zimmer and Thaneen Worrawittayakun (‟Joy”) in 2003. 

 


